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Hello Friends of Woburn Art Gallery

Our first preview of a

new collection was a great
success and one which we will
repeat. With music by Blue
Reed, Joy and Tim (one of our
artists) it was a lovely evening.

Next
change
over will be
in April

Thank you to all who joined us.

NORMAL WINTER OPENING
THUR—SUN 12— 4
UNTIL END FEBRUARY

From March we will be
open until 5.00 pm

Hilary Audus

Richard
Ballantyne
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Newsletter

Just a small selection of the exciting new work to see

e =Y ol

Raina Goran Ann Gilbert Jan Munro



